
Stamp your support: Donate to Tintagel Old Post Office  
  
  
Where better to sell old stamps, first day covers and postcards than the Old Post 
Office in Tintagel?   
  
Like many National Trust sites, Tintagel Old Post Office has been successfully 
selling donated second-hand books for years now, raising funds to help the charity’s 
conservation work. Now the team are looking to build on this success by expanding 
the range of donated goods for sale with a new second-hand ‘stamp shop’.   
  
To realise this ambition, the team at Tintagel are asking for anyone with old stamps, 
first day covers or postcards to donate them to the Old Post Office to support this 
new fundraising initiative.   
  
Operations Manager, Joanne McGillivray, says ‘We recently discovered that National 
Trust Blickling Estate have a stamp shop where they sell postal memorabilia that has 
been donated to them. With this house in Tintagel retaining the name the ‘Old Post 
Office,’ where better than here to establish another stamp shop for National Trust, 
but we do need help to build up stock.’  
  
Tintagel Old Post Office, a 14th-century hall-house obtained its name by housing the 
village’s letter-receiving office for a short time in the 1870s. When the postal service 
moved to another property the house became known as the ‘Old Post Office’ and 
was acquired by the National Trust in 1903. In the 1970s the house was furnished to 
allow visitors to imagine it as it could have been in the late 1800s, with one room 
curated with Victorian postal equipment so that visitors today can enjoy stepping 
back in time.  
  
If you are able to donate to Tintagel Old Post Office’s stamp shop or second-hand 
bookshop please contact the team on 01840 770024, at the email address 
tintageloldpo@nationaltrust.org.uk, or drop in to Tintagel Old Post Office, Fore 
Street, Tintagel, PL34 0DB.   
  
The property is open to visitors daily until 3rd November 2024, please see 
http://www.nationaltrust.org.uk/tintagel-old-post-office for further details.   
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Notes to editors:  
  
For further media information please contact: Joanne McGillivray, Operations Manager 
Tintagel Old Post Office, tintageloldpo@nationaltrust.org.uk, 01840 770024 &   
Louisa Reeves, Marketing and Communications Consultant, 
Louisa.Reeves@nationaltrust.org.uk  
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Images can be downloaded here  Tintagel seeks stamps for new second hand stamp 
shop  
Only to be used in conjunction with this press release. Credit and caption as per file name.    
  
  
About the National Trust   
  
The National Trust is an independent conservation charity founded in 1895 by three people: 
Octavia Hill, Sir Robert Hunter and Hardwicke Rawnsley, who saw the importance of the 
nation's heritage and open spaces and wanted to preserve them for everyone to enjoy. 
Today, across England, Wales and Northern Ireland, we continue to look after places so 
people and nature can thrive.  
  
We care for more than 250,000 hectares of countryside, 780 miles of coastline, 1 million 
collection items and 500 historic properties, gardens and nature reserves. In 2022/23 we 
received 24 million visitors to our pay for entry sites. The National Trust is for everyone - we 
were founded for the benefit of the whole nation, and our 5.7 million members, funders and 
donors, and tens of thousands of volunteers support our work to care for nature, beauty, 
history for everyone, for ever.  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
-- The National Trust is a registered charity no. 205846. Our registered office is Heelis, 
Kemble Drive, Swindon, Wiltshire SN2 2NA. The views expressed in this email are 
personal and may not necessarily reflect those of the National Trust unless explicitly 
stated otherwise. This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and 
intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you 
have received this email in error, please notify me immediately. If you are not the 
intended recipient of this email, you should not copy it for any purpose, or disclose its 
contents to any other person. Senders and recipients of email should be aware that, 
under the Data Protection Act 2018, the contents may have to be disclosed. The 
National Trust has scanned this email for security issues. However the National Trust 
cannot accept liability for any form of malware that may be in this email and we 
recommend that you check all emails with an appropriate security tool.  
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